Grill, Rebecca

From: Bohl, James

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2008 1:54 PM
To: Grill, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Judy's Red Hot's license hearing

----- Original Message-----

From: ml123@wi.rr.com [mailto:ml23@wi.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2008 7:06 PM
To: Bohl, James

Subject: Judy's Red Hot's license hearing

Dear Mr. Bohl,

Thank you for hearing and considering our application for Judy's Red Hot's restaurant on
27th street on the 3rd of November.

We do understand that a lot of legality has to be considered before the committee can come
to a decision.

Sir, you have no idea of the economic problems our family will have to face with the delay
of the hearing. We will lose our house and all our life's savings if this matter prolongs.
May I please request you to consider hearing our case at our earliest, you just may help a
family of five survive. We do understand that calling a committee meeting is a difficult
process, but Sir please do consider our plight. If we knew that we could survive for
another few weeks, we would not have bothered you with this plea for help.

We know you are a very busy person, but if you could, please do help.

With sincere regards,
The Khan family

Muhammad Nasir Khan
Najmee Khan

Sara Khan

Habib Khan

Fatima Khan



